A special meeting of the Village of Margaretville Board of Trustees was called to order by Mayor Hubbell at 12:46 pm on January 3, 2022 in the Village Offices, 773 Main Street, Margaretville, New York. 

The purpose of the meeting was to set a date for a new Public Hearing on a proposed Local Law establishing parking restrictions within the Village of Margaretville. 

The following members were in attendance:

John Hubbell

Mayor

Dave Budin

Trustee

Iris Mead

Trustee

A motion was made by Mayor Hubbell and seconded by Trustee Mead to hold a public hearing to hear comment on proposed Local Law 1 of 2022: A Local Law Establishing Parking Restrictions Within the Village of Margaretville on January 18, 2022 at 4:45 pm in the Village Offices, 773 Main Street, Margaretville. The motion passed unanimously. 
A motion was also made by Trustee Budin and seconded by Trustee Mead to authorize the payment of half of the cost, up to $630.00 to Mary’s Cooking Again for the purchase of food for a retirement dinner. The motion passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Trustee Budin and seconded by Trustee Mead to adjourn the meeting at 12:49 pm. The Motion passed unanimously.









Karen McMurray









Deputy Village Clerk
